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Newberg School Board Zone 2 

 
In cases where the boundary falls on a road, the boundary runs along the road’s 
centerline. 
 
 
Beginning at the intersection of State Highway 240 and N Morton St; thence Southerly 
along N Morton St to the intersection with W First Street; thence West along W First 
Street and NE Sunnycrest Road to the intersection with NE Fox Farm Road; thence 
Southerly along NE Fox Farm Road to the intersection with Harvey Creek; thence 
Westerly along Harvey Creek to the intersection with NE Red Hills Road; thence West 
along NE Red Hills Road to the intersection with NE Fairview Drive; thence West along 
NE Fairview Drive to the intersection with NE Powell Hill Road; thence South along NE 
Powell Hill Road to the intersection with NE Worden Hill Road; thence West along NE 
Worden Hill Road to the point that NE Worden Hill Road turns and heads in a 
Northwesterly direction; thence due South to the intersection with the Southern 
Newberg School District boundary; thence Northerly and Westerly along the Newberg 
School District boundary line to the point of intersection with the Northern Yamhill 
County Line; thence Easterly along the Northern and Eastern boundary of the Newberg 
School District boundary until the Northern Newberg School District boundary line and 
the Yamhill County line both intersect at Chicken Creek; thence head due South along 
the Yamhill County Line until the intersection with NE Bell Road; thence West along NE 
Bell Road to the intersection with Highway 219 and NE North Valley Road; thence West 
along NE North Valley Road to the intersection with NE Tangen Road; thence South 
along NE Tangen Road to the intersection with State Highway 240; thence Easterly 
along State Highway 240 to the point of beginning at the intersection with N Morton St. 


